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Nov. 27, 2024
Dear Lincoln Heights Families,

| hope this message finds you well. I am writing to share some important news with you—at last
night's WCPSS School Board meeting, | was recommended and approved to serve as the principal
of the new Bowling Road Elementary School.

While this opportunity fills me with excitement, it is also deeply bittersweet. Over the past few
years, | have had the incredible privilege of working with your amazing children, building
relationships with your families, and partnering with our dedicated staff to create a learning
environment where every student is supported and encouraged to reach their full potential.
Together, we've embraced challenges, celebrated successes, and remained committed to ensuring
every student moves "to Proficiency and Beyond!"

As | prepare for this next chapter, | want you to know how grateful | am for the trust and support
you have given me. Your partnership has been instrumental in making Lincoln Heights the special
community it is today. | am confident that the school is positioned for even greater success in the
years ahead.

My official transition to Bowling Road Elementary will take place on January 1. Until then, | remain
fully committed to supporting Lincoln Heights during this time of transition. Dr. Ashlie Thompson,
Southern Area Superintendent, will be hosting a family input session for the new principal, on
December 10 at 6:00PM in the media center. If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t
hesitate to reach out.

With heartfelt gratitude,

Scott Gaitan, Principal
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